
Using a coupon may lower your monthly copay which helps you save on your 
out-of-pocket costs. Savings will vary based on your plan design. Using a 
coupon can also help lower overall costs to your plan. 

What is changing: Starting January 1, 2023, If you use a coupon for 
certain specialty products your copay may be higher based on the 
manufacturer’s program. The manufacturer coupon will cover this difference. 
Your Explanation of Benefits will reflect the coupon value, to view please log in 
to myuhc.com. 

Signing up is easy, to learn more visit the drug manufacturer’s website or call 
Optum® Specialty Pharmacy at 1-855-427-4682. We are available 24/7 and 
ready to help.
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